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Our Value for this half-term is WISDOM 

“Blessed are those that find Wisdom” – Proverbs 3:13  

Harvest Festival 

Next Wednesday, 20 October, is our Harvest Festival and we will be taking all the children to the church after lunch 

for our celebration.  Unfortunately, despite some easing of Covid restrictions, we are NOT able to allow parents 

and carers to join us this time but we are delighted that Fr Glenn will be with us, and saying a blessing, during the 

service.  

We have been offered coaches to transport the younger children, in reception and Years 1 & 2, from school to the 

church and the older children will be walking with their teachers.  Please could you collect your child(ren) from the 

church at 3pm although FunZone children will be walked back to school, at the end of the service, and can be 

collected from school as normal. 

This year we are not able to have the usual collection for the local food bank and so are instead asking parents and 

carers, if they feel able to do so, to make an individual donation at the supermarket next time you are shopping. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

WELL DONE 

A huge well done to all the children for such a wonderful first half term.  The children have settled back into school 

life brilliantly and worked incredibly hard with their learning. 

We wish you all a relaxing and peaceful half term and look forward to welcoming the children back to school, on      

1 November, rested and raring to go.   

End of Term 

Don’t forget that next Wednesday 20 October is the last day of term! 

Wavensmere Foundation 

One of our parents is part of the Wavensmere foundation which aims to support communities, charities, 

organisations or individual people/families. 

They are running an appeal over the coming months collecting the following items for distribution to the homeless: 

Blankets, sleeping bags, hats, gloves, hoodies, jumpers, men’s jeans/joggers, size 9 men’s shoes, single/double 

duvet covers (please these items only). 

If you are having a clear out and could donate any of the above items they would be gratefully received from 

Monday 18 October and throughout the winter months.  Please just bring your donations to the office and they will 

be passed to the parent for distribution to the local homeless shelters/day centres they work with. 

 

FoFS AGM  

Next Tuesday 19 October is the FoFS AGM starting at 8.00pm.  This year it will be a virtual meeting and everyone 
is very welcome to join in.  The Zoom details are: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85326352679?pwd=NTEyRU0yQW1ia1NUNTBhRDlOUU5NQT09 
Meeting ID: 853 2635 2679 
Passcode: 270022 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F85326352679%3Fpwd%3DNTEyRU0yQW1ia1NUNTBhRDlOUU5NQT09&data=04%7C01%7CCField%40worcestershire.gov.uk%7C9e5993e8399c44e60ae308d98fb54f33%7Cacf41887bd3745d39e6547cde48dc85a%7C0%7C0%7C637698831152024896%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=85P4qvpH6QTI33YxMCB5FTFUYVIEqcAQGsZJYxBsEg8%3D&reserved=0

